PURPOSE FOR THE PROGRAM COMPLIANCE REVIEW

In order to stay within compliance of the rules and regulations of the California Community College Athletics Association (CCCAA) and Coast Conference, De Anza College is a willing participant of this Program Compliance Review. 

It is our intention to provide the Program Review Team with accurate and insightful information that will help form a constructive and beneficial evaluation of daily operations of the De Anza Athletic Department. Results of this process will only help develop the department and better define procedures and philosophies. In the end, we hope that this information will also cultivate a positive, high quality, and productive program that the students, institution and community will benefit by and support from unconditionally. 

									
Christina Espinosa-Pieb, Vice President

									
Eric Mendoza, Dean Physical Education and Athletics

									
Vacant, Athletics Director


The following individuals contributed to this report:

Danielle Altman – Head Aquatics Coach  
Jason Damjanovic – Head Men’s Basketball Coach
Dawnis Guevara – Head Women’s Volleyball Coach  – Department Chair/Scheduler
Susan Ho – Physical Education & Athletics Administrative Assistant
Rusty Johnson – Head Men’s Soccer Coach
Christiana Kaleialii – Athletic Trainer (former)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Mark Landefeld – Head Women’s Badminton Coach  
Louise Madrigal – Physical Education & Athletics Counselor
Nick Mattis – Head Cross Country and Track/Field Coach  
Eric Mendoza – Dean of Physical Education & Athletics
Cheryl Owiesny – Head Women’s Soccer Coach
Kulwant Singh – Athletics Director (former)
